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Amidst the COVID-19 Pandemic, Tender Heart, is continually providing grocery kits to the 
poor and marginalised across several locations in south Goa and North Karnataka. 
  
So far, we have been able to help 1300 families. This week we were able to help over 300 
families. 
  
Here are some example of the situations some of the families we are helping are in 
• A widow with 4 young children did not have anything left to feed her children 
• A son who is looking after his mother who is bedridden with cancer 
• A wife looking after her husband who has cancer 
• A single man who is not able to walk because of an accident he had a few weeks back   
• A young family with no job and no money to buy groceries 
• An elderly woman was left with very little and was worried from where her next meal was 
going to come from.  
These situations are the background facing some of the people you are helping.   
  

 



 

    

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting us. Tender Heart is dedicated to continually helping the 

disadvantaged in the coming months. 

Join us and let us together feed the hungry at this difficult time! 

Thank you 


